HOPKINS CHAPEL BAPTIST CHURCH
ORDER OF WORSHIP
Pastor Earl Roach
July 24, 2022

Announcements
Prayer

Call to Worship “My Faith Has Found a Resting Place” #412
“Mighty to Save”
Missionary Focus/Intercessory Prayer

Nate Sealey

Special Music - Choir “When We All Get to Heaven”

Message Earl Roach
Hymn of Invitation “Turn Your Eyes upon Jesus” #320
Benediction

At the end of the service today, members of our Deacon Body will be at the
front of the platform should you desire prayer & counsel.

** In order to enhance your worship service with us today, we ask that
all mobile devices be set to quiet or vibrate.

If you are a first-time guest, we want to offer you a warm welcome to
Hopkins Chapel Baptist Church. Thank you for joining us this Lord’s
Day. We hope you find your worship with us to be spiritually uplifting.
Please fill out the “Welcome” card on the back of the pew in front of
you. Hand your card to one of our ushers or the pastor. That is your
gift to us.
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e Stewardship Committee Meeting on Monday, July 25 at 10:00 a.m.
e Communion is next Sunday, July 31st.

Tim Brannan has been battling cancer and due to ongoing medical
bills plus a recent insurance change, there's an unexpected financial
burden of $8,500 which will be coming due the end of July for Tim and
Marcia. The Deacons/Benevolence Committee have decided to
present the need to our congregation. REMINDER that TODAY is the
last day to give.

Please make any checks out directly to “Tim & Marcia Brannan” and
place them in a SEPARATE envelope from your regular giving. Just
mark on the front of the envelope that it’s the love offering for the
Brannan’s. If you are giving cash and wish to remain anonymous, just
write Tim & Marcia Brannan on outside. If anonymity is not a concern,
just indicate both yours and their name on the envelope (or inside).
Please use one of the pew envelopes for your giving and place in
the black lock boxes at front or office side entrance.

Again, please keep these separate from your regular giving and
THANK YOU in advance for your generous giving to this very
worthwhile cause!
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The latest newsletter from Keith Campbell is on the table next to the
church office. Please take a copy. Keith will be with us in person on
Wednesday, October 5th. We support Keith and his work with Global
Scholars on a monthly basis.

We have a lot of good reading material for August in the literature rack
in the hallway behind the sanctuary and in the Library. You will find
monthly copies of Mature Living, and the devotionals, Journey (for
ladies), Stand Firm (for the men) and we still have some Open
Windows for Summer. All are free! Please help yourself.
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Every Monday morning at 9:00 a.m., we have a season of prayer to
intercede for the church, its leaders, teachers, and outreach activities.
Please come and join us as often as your schedule will allow.
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VBS will be held on August 1-5 from 6:00 p.m. to M .-

8:00 p.m. Please use this link to register. oY v, Tl ety s Seels \
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home page and on our Facebook page. i S g [ s.07 W08
Any questions? Please see Gina. RS, ™ g2 K3
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Summer Sessions for Children: Finding Jesus in the Sea

The summer sessions based on Ocean Animals for children ages 4 -11
are going great. Lessons consist of stories, a puppet show, group
discussion, craft, and games. We need teachers to sign up for
August. All materials and lesson plans will be provided (in advance).
You will be blessed working with this group of wonderful kids. Thanks
so much in advance for volunteering. Please see Gina if you have any
questions.

iChoose “A Love For Life Gala” is Saturday, September 10th from
6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. at Raleigh Marriott Crabtree Valley, doors open
at 5:30 p.m. This is a free event with donations accepted. Registration
is now open for the in-person event online & additional details can be
found at ichoosepartners.org.

Thank You to those who have already generously given the needed RLTSN LS SNy ’fgt
baby items that were previously requested!! : N SRR - 224

One of the Clayton iChoose babies has a need for: Nutramigen®
Hypoallergenic Powder Formula — Enfamil brand. If you have any extra
or a sample can of the formula you can share, please contact us at
919.585.4353. Visit the homepage of our website to view more center
needs.

If you accept

B my words... 1}

July 2022 Ushers: Charles Blackley, Basil Perry, g o I '
Tony Perry, and Andy Woodlief ' '_P t th e n yo u Wi | | |

Nursery Schedule Today: Lynne Taylor and Gracey Taylor ; ' U ﬂ d e I’SJ[G ﬂ d

July 31, 2022: Janet Alford and Cindy Ellington
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Weekly Need for 2021/2022 budget $5,167.00 ; | J[h e fe a r

Offering July 17, 2022 $3,800.00 |

YTD (Overage) $18,152.31 | | Of J[h e I—O R D .= !
Tim & Marcia Brannan Love Offering $6,475.00 | B o015 (NIV) |
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